Come and tour our Star on Broadway!



League of Women Voters of the Akron Area cordially invites you to attend a meeting at the NEW METRO facility in downtown Akron!

This event will give members and friends a chance to see what has been accomplished with this state-of-the-art facility.

When:

Saturday, March 14th 9:30 am to 12:00 pm

Where:

The METRO Regional Transit Authority (Visitor's parking in lot at Broadway and Bartges)

Free and open to the public.

Refreshments will be served.

For more information, please contact Mary Lou Gault at (330) 923-8833